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Tel: 02476 392318 

It is our mission for everyone to flourish and exceed expectation in an 
inspiring environment where unique, confident children will sparkle. 

We are on top of the hill and reaching for the stars. 
 

 
12th March 2021 
 

Nursery Hill Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are so glad that the children are back in school, joining our key worker children.  
They were all very excited to come into school to see their friends and their teachers.  
We have had a packed week, in the morning focussing on Reading, Writing and Maths.  
In the afternoon we have been taking part in lots of PSHE and SMSC activities to support 
the children and staff with their mental health and well-being. 

Thank you to the parents/carers who returned the DfE laptops.  We hope that 
you have found them useful when supporting your child with remote learning.  

We are all back at school, with face to face teaching, but we want to know, if we 
should ever be in this position again, how we can improve our practice.  Please 
access a short survey here https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SM88MZ7 

You can also use the QR code to take part in the survey, the questionnaire will 
be available until Tuesday 16th March 12.30pm.  Thank you. 

Mother’s Day 

Sunday brings Mother’s Day; some people celebrate 
Mother’s Day and think about a special female that looks 
after you.  Remember to be thankful to those you care 
about and care about you.  
 

 
Secondary School 
 
We would like to remind all of our year 6 parents to accept or decline the secondary 
school placement offers.  If you have yet to apply for your child/ren secondary school 
please do so as soon as possible.  Both actions can be completed on the school 
admissions website https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/admissions 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SM88MZ7
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/admissions
https://love2educate.wordpress.com/cep-812-applying-educational-technology-to-practice/whats-in-my-infodiet/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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Nursery Hill Primary School World Book Day 

“Reading can take you to places you have never been before” Dr. Suess 

This year our World Book Day was slightly different due to schools still being in 
lockdown.  However, this did not stop children and staff from embracing the love of 
reading and celebrating World Book Day. 

We were thrilled to see so many families make an effort with costumes despite the 
situation.  We had some really creative and well thought out examples of literary characters.  
Please see our Twitter page for photographs @nursery_hill or @NurseryHillEYFS 

Children were given plenty of activities to explore literature including “Guess the 
adults in school favourite book”, The adults in school read their favourite children’s 
stories and books to children in different classes.  Children were also set reading 
challenges as well as being asked to read snippets from their favourite books.  They 
also created a new cover for, or picture of their favourite book.  

We also had a visiting author, Christine Perkins, in school who read extracts from 
her book and explained how she wrote her book ‘Jack Flynn and the Pirates 
Porthole’. The children were very excited to see a real-life author. 

All in all, we had a lovely day.  Well done children, remember 

“The more that you read, the more things you will know”. 
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Red Nose Day 
 
On the 19th March the school will be celebrating Red Nose Day.  
The children will be taking part in lots of fun activities.  For the 
occasion we would love to see your child/ren dressed in their 
brightest coloured clothes, we want to see as many colours as 
possible.  We'll be doing activities all day linked to Red Nose Day, 
this includes Maths Writing Reading PSHE activities.  
 
Why do we take part in Red Nose Day? Helping people less fortunate than ourselves.  
 
 

We will also be performing (socially distanced) the Jerusalema 
dance.  Get practicing!! The following link is a suitable tutorial for 
the children to practice for Red Nose Day 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zrKyX669few 
 
Donations towards the Red Nose Day charity would be much 
appreciated.  

 
 

 
Respecting others 
 
Can we please ask that when dropping off and collecting your child/ren from school 
that you show respect to our neighbours near to school.  We have had some complaints 
from the neighbours that parents from our school have been parking in front of their 
drives and allowing their child/ren to run over their gardens.  Please remember to be 
kind. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Stay safe. Be kind.  
 

 
Yours sincerely 
Ms J Clarke  
Head of School 

Dates for your Diary 
Friday 19th March – Red Nose Day 
Thursday 1st April – Break up for Easter 
Monday 19th April – Return to school 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zrKyX669few

